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	Fernville Surgery
Midland Road
Hemel Hempstead HP2 5BL

Tel: 01442 213919

Fax: 01442 879647



25 March 2008

Andrew Parker
West Herts Primary Care Trust
Charter House
Welwyn Garden City
AL8 6JL

Dear Andrew,

PBC Support Manager for DacCom

I took an action from the DacCom Executive Committee Meeting on 19 March to write to you regarding a PBC Support Manager.

As you know, a recruitment exercise conducted by the PCT some months ago resulted in the appointment of Support Managers for several localities in West Herts, but not for Dacorum.  Whilst Mary McMinn has been working incredibly hard to cover this gap, we feel the lack of a dedicated, full-time Support Manager is limiting our ability to develop and progress business cases for service re-design.  We believe this factor will become increasingly important over time as more and more projects reach the implementation stage.

We have plans to review our own resources in order to make DacCom as effective as possible in the important work of PBC.  But we remain of the view that PBC is a joint venture between ourselves and the PCT.  So it is very important that we have at least one person dedicated to working with DacCom, who can represent the PCT in support of this venture.

The request from the Executive is that you re-advertise the post of PBC Support Manager for Dacorum as a matter of some urgency.  We will support this recruitment in any way that we can.

I’d be very happy to discuss this request with you, if you wish, either by phone or face-to-face.

Yours sincerely

Mark Jones

On behalf of the Executive Committee
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